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Date: 30 June 2017 
Reference: GCF/notif/2017/PSF 

GCF Request for Proposals - Private Sector Facility 
Mobilizing funds at scale to address mitigation and adaptation 

The Green Climate Fund expresses its compliments to its National Designated Authority or Focal Point and 

wishes to draw attention to a recently launched global call for proposals to unlock private sector 

investment in climate finance.  

Through this call, the Fund is allocating up to USD 500 million under its Private Sector Facility to identify 

high impact projects and programmes that mobilize private sector investment in climate change 

activity at scale.  

This Request for Proposals (RfP) is open to programmes designed to crowd in private sector 

investments that fit within national climate change priorities and GCF’s strategic impacts on mitigation 

and adaptation. GCF’s support under this programme can include loans, equity, guarantees and grants. 

Concept Notes for this RfP can be submitted until 30 August 2017 to privatesector@gcfund.org. 

Detailed information is available on the following website: http://www.greenclimate.fund/500m 

To support broad uptake of this RfP, the Green Climate Fund invites the office of the NDA or Focal Point 

to transmit this notification to key stakeholders in country.  

Outreach to other parties that could have interest in this RfP would be welcomed, e.g. chambers of 

commerce, business and trade associations, and other private sector groups.   

The Green Climate Fund takes this opportunity to express the assurances of its highest consideration to 

National Designated Authorities and Focal Points. 


